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The Permanent Mission of the Argentine Republic to the Organization of American States (OAS) presents its compliments to the Executive Secretariat for Integral Development (SEDI), and is pleased to refer to the process for selecting the members of the Management Board of the Inter-American Agency for Cooperation and Development (IACD) for the 2022-2024 term.

In that connection, this Permanent Mission wishes to officially announce Argentina's intention to seek reelection to the IACD Management Board for the 2022-2024 term, formally nominating Daniela María Rey – an official with the Argentine Agency for International Cooperation and Humanitarian Assistance – as its candidate.

The Permanent Mission of the Argentine Republic to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Chair of the Inter-American Council for Integral Development (CIDI) Committee on Partnership for Development Policies renewed assurances of its highest consideration. 

Washington, DC, September 20, 2022






To the
Executive Secretariat for 
  Integral Development (SEDI)
Organization of American States
Washington D.C.CIDRP03692E04
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